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PLANS FOR DRILLING IN THE ARTICLE SUBMITTED BY SHELL

Royal Dutch Shell has submitted new plans to drill in the Chukchi Sea in northwest Alaska. The drilling is planned for 2012 and 2013. The Department of the
Interior still needs to approve the plans and Shell is expected to face stiff opposition from environmental groups. Shell has faced regulatory and
environmental hurdles in the past.

Read the original article here:

Shell to submit new plan for Arctic oil drilling



